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VALLEJO DOWNTOWN STREETSCAPE PROJECT PHASE 3: CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULED TO 

BEGIN 

 
VALLEJO, CA – Construction is anticipated to begin Tuesday, October 13, 2015, for the Vallejo 
Downtown Streetscape Project, Phase 3. Construction is anticipated to last seven months, but could be 
extended in the event of unforeseen conditions and inclement weather. 
 
As with any construction project, there will be 
disruptions to the public. In order to minimize these 
inconveniences, temporary localized traffic control, 
pedestrian wooden “bridges” or ramps will be 
implemented. As an example, wooden bridges/ ramps 
will connect entrances of various businesses to the 
street in order to maintain access during the demolition 
of the existing sidewalks. 
 
The contractor will notify property owners via “door 
hangers” and construction signs prior to and during the 
course of construction. A minimum of one lane will 
remain open during construction, only when. Public 
notices and social media will be further utilized to 
inform the public of construction activities and progress. 
 
Project Description: 
 
The Downtown Streetscape Improvement Project includes streetscape and landscape beautification 
within a 14-block area bounded by Sonoma Boulevard to the east, Virginia Street to the north, 
Sacramento Street to the west and Maine Street to the south.  The project seeks to revitalize the 
downtown with transit oriented high density housing and commercial activities in a pedestrian oriented 
friendly environment. 
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Construction of the first phase of the project was 
completed in July 2011. Phase 2 included 
improvements along Sacramento Street between 
Georgia Street and Virginia Street. Construction of 
the second phase of the project was completed in 
July 2013. 
 
The Downtown Streetscape Phase 3 Project 
includes improvements to Sacramento Street from 
Virginia to Georgia, and Georgia Street from 
Sacramento to Santa Clara, including the 
intersection of Sacramento and Georgia Streets. 
 
Amenities include street furniture, signage, 
decorative paving, street lighting, pavement 
reconstruction, removal and replacement of curb, 
gutter and sidewalk, and storm drainage modifications within the public streets. The improvements 
conform to the vision, goals, and requirements described in the Downtown Vallejo Design Guidelines, 
Downtown Vallejo Specific Plan, and the Downtown Specific Plan and Virginia Street Development EIR.  
 
A combination of Federal grant, local match and utility contributions make up the funding for this project. 
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